

November 23, 2020

Dear Mr. Jian-Yu Lu,

The Office of the Provost would like to congratulate you for being named in a submission to the "Shout Out" for Innovative Instructors and Staff campaign.

The campaign provided students with the opportunity to highlight instructors and staff who have positively impacted their well-being, success, or sense of community on campus during the fall 2020 semester.

Here is what a student said, recognizing your support this semester:

Dr. Lu is teaching a new class in the Bioengineering department that teaches students about the applications of microcontrollers (i.e. Arduino) and basic computer architecture. He has successfully been able to walk through circuit building exercises remotely while students follow along using their own kits.

Thank you for going above and beyond to help our students feel supported and able to succeed!

All submissions are being collected and will be disseminated so that others may learn from innovations such as yours.

Sincerely,

Karen S. Bjorkman, PhD.

Kan S. Bjorkna

Provost and Executive Vice President

Academic Affairs

Denise Bartell, PhD.

Associate Vice Provost for Student

Success